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Dear Walnut Class Parents, 

Postponed Parent/Teacher Consultations 

Your child may have told you that they were taught today by a supply teacher. Unfortunately, 

over the weekend, Miss Powell sustained an injury while playing rugby. She is currently in 

hospital and I have just received an update that her cheekbone is broken. She is awaiting further 

assessments and treatment. 

Miss Powell will be absent from school this week and Parent/Teacher Consultations organised for 

tomorrow and Wednesday will be postponed for Walnut Class.We will of course reschedule these 

appointments for after half term and I will write to parents with information about this as soon as I 

am able to. 

I have booked the same supply teacher to cover the class for the remainder of this week. Miss 

Campbell and Mr Buckingham will be able to be contacted should you have any questions or 

concerns this week. 

I am sure you will join me in wishing Miss Powell a speedy recovery and sending her our very 

best wishes. 

Thank you for your support and cooperation. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Louise Wood 

Headteacher 
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